

Minutes for 3/11/2019 SLOAC in AC 229

SLOAC Members Present: Cara Kreit, Logan Wood, Farhad Zabihi, Nancy Willet, Marian Russell, Yashica Crawford, Dan Zaffran, Sandy Boyd,

SLOAC Members Absent: Cesar Pomajulca

- **Minutes and agenda approved**

- **Updates:**

- Thank you to Logan, Dan, Sandy for blurbs (*maybe highlight in Dr. Coon's memo to increase visibility?*). Thanks to Yashica for newsletter (PDF version okay?) (SEND AS DOC AND Link – Sandy pointed out that division reps may want to make changes),
- Let's add us to the important dates that go out through email (Cara will follow up w/ Jon H/Cari to see)
- Dr. Coon's weekly updates – let's see if we can include SLOAC - progress we've made and what's ahead
- Rubric (variable) – in the future departments can change to a different scale if they want without rest of college, but won't be able to use those scores to map to higher levels
- College hour call for college hour content developers – would be good for SLOAC to participate, although part of our duties already
- Decided by committee that we will move our Friday training to Wed College Hour (Cara will see if we can reserve AC 114 for this)
- COR cleanup – who is responsible (collective effort but do what you feel comfortable with – refer out if needed to eLUMEN trainings or CC area reps or to Cari/Tom or others if needed)
- End of SLO revision are soon – deadline is coming
- Book group / College hour etc – good to have a SLOAC member there. Sessions will be from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. on four Wednesdays: March 13, April 3, April 24, and May 15.
- Training dates have been updated for eLUMEN. See new email schedule.
- Prof Dev / SLOs / PR – moving towards having SLO assessment and Program Review inform Prof Dev focus
- Revision roles – Logan
- Farhad – needs help w/ Natural Sciences in eLUMEN – SLOs not available. Logan will follow up

- **Finalize reflection questions:**

- Two questions for reflection: updated in the committee, and Logan and Cara will finalize for Logan to send out in March w/ assessments
- Logan will work w/ Yashica to write blurb for eLUMEN alerts including set of eLUMEN dates

- Nancy – we need a sign in front of AC 116 (eLUMEN trainings)
 - Nancy – what about objectives and requirement for outside of transferability
 - Workflow issue – you can see comments but can't fix them and then it has to go back through process – Nancy will look into it
 - Logan will show us action plan questions so we can revise (Cari needs to be part of this to match w/ program)
- **Documenting SLO assessment:**
- Due May 3 – for full year (spring/fall) as decided on by group
 - Cara will send out document to follow
- **CSLO to PSLOs mapping:**
- Document review in committee; Cara will clean it up and resend.
 - Due by end of semester. Good project for eLUMEN drop in trainings
 - Walk through Communications as a sample
 - What about ISLOs? Need to revisit this
- **Curriculum library vs dashboard: Skills demo by Logan**